
The Pre-Conference is open 
to all AA members. 
An opportunity to meet with the
Delegate, Julie R., who represents the
voice of our Area. We will discuss the
agenda items of the upcoming General
Service Conference to better inform the
Delegate of the Area’s group conscience
before the General Service Conference
convenes in New York.

Questions? Contact - Byron P - anonymouslyacquired@gmail.com  or
Joe P - joseph.pata@icloud.com - 704-839-1585


